
            Kårup Skov og Ordrup Næs 

 

Dear driver,  

Please park your car at a marked car park.  

You have parked in an area with private roads, in this area the normal 

rules from the Road Traffic Act apply here. This means that it is not 

allowed to stop or park your car in a way which can be at danger or at 

inconvenience for other traffic. You may for example not park in or in 

front of a driveway to a property or in way that hinders driving to or from 

a property. Since the roads in this area are small and with one-lanes, then 

a parking in the side of the road can be a problem for the normal traffic, 

especially if emergency vehicles, vacuum tankers, rubbish vehicles or 

lorries with for example building materials need to pass.  

In this area, there are marked car parks the following places:  

- In the beginning of Næsvej (large car park)  

- In the beginning of Lang Agre (medium sized car park) 

- A number of smaller car parks a long Vindekilde Strandvej 

- At Ordrup Strand 

We appreciate that you going forward will show consideration and park 

at a marked car park.  

Thank you for your help.  

 

Best regards,  

The homeowners association Kårup Skov og Ordrup Næs 

 

 

  


